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New HCC Student Resource Representative Hired
( KNZA )-- Kelly Priest is the new Student Resource Representative for Highland Community
College.

In her new position, she will be assisting students who attend HCC’s Regional Centers with the wide
variety of academic and student development resources provided by the College.

Priest will be located at the HCC Wamego Center and started her duties with the College on October
22.

Priest comes to the College from the Geary County school system where she was a physical
education instructor.

A native of Sabetha, Priest holds a bachelor’s degree in physical education/recreation from Fort
Hays State University and recently completed a master’s degree in College Student Personnel from
Kansas State University.
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